
Privacy Policy 

The Ohio Government Finance Officers Association (OGFOA) is committed to protecting the 

privacy of our members and website visitors. This Privacy Policy outlines how we collect, use, 

disclose, and safeguard your information when you visit our website www.ohgfoa.com. 

1. Information We Collect 

We may collect the following types of information: 

 Personal Information: Name, email address, mailing address, phone number, employer 

details, and other information you provide through forms, event registrations, or 

membership applications. 

 Payment Information: When processing transactions (e.g., event fees, membership 

dues), we may collect billing details. However, we do not store full payment card 

information. 

 Automatically Collected Data: IP address, browser type, operating system, and website 

usage analytics via cookies or tracking tools. 

2. How We Use Your Information 

We use the information we collect for purposes including: 

 Managing OGFOA memberships and event registrations 

 Processing payments and providing receipts 

 Communicating updates, newsletters, and policy changes 

 Improving website functionality and user experience 

 Complying with legal and regulatory obligations 

3. How We Share Information 

OGFOA does not sell or rent your personal information. We may share data in the following 

cases: 

 With trusted third-party service providers (e.g., payment processors, email platforms) 

who assist in delivering services 

 As required by law, subpoena, or government request 

 In the event of organizational changes (e.g., mergers or restructuring) 

4. Cookies & Tracking Technologies 

We use cookies and similar tracking technologies to enhance your experience. You can control 

cookie settings through your browser preferences. 

  



5. Your Privacy Rights 

Depending on your jurisdiction, you may have rights to: 

 Access, update, or correct your personal information 

 Request deletion of your data (subject to legal retention requirements) 

 Opt out of marketing communications 

To exercise your rights, contact us at gfoa@assnoffices.com. 

6. Data Security 

We implement reasonable security measures to protect your personal information. However, no 

online transmission is completely secure, and we encourage caution when sharing sensitive data. 

7. External Links 

Our website may contain links to external sites. OGFOA is not responsible for their privacy 

practices or content. 

8. Policy Updates 

This policy may be updated periodically. Changes will be posted on this page with a revised 

"Effective Date." 

9. Contact Us 

For questions about this Privacy Policy, contact: 

Ohio Government Finance Officers Association (OGFOA) 

400 W. Wilson Bridge Road, Suite 120, Worthington, OH 43085 

Email: gfoa@assnoffices.com 

Phone: 614.221.1900 

   


